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Sunshine Baseball club would like to thank all of our loyal sponsors for supporting us over the past years and for our new 
sponsors also joining us this coming season. Our club is indebted to all of you for your good will and we appreciate your  
support very much. If you are interested in sponsoring the Sunshine Baseball Club please contact Glenn for further           
information regarding our sponsorship packages available. Ph: 0421 970 767 

Dear Members, Parents, Families and friends, greeting and welcome to our April Newsletter. 

It certainly is difficult times as we all have to deal with the terrible covid-19 virus and the restrictions that it has placed on us all. The most important 

thing is that we all stay safe and look forward to the time when we can just go about our usual ways and to enjoy the simple things in life and as we all 

know, baseball is a big part of that ! Currently the Juniors Winter season is on hold, with a tentative start date of mid June, but who knows what may 

happen between now and then, so we will just have to wait and see. In the meantime, we will be sending our juniors some baseball training            

information to keep them busy and also some Eagles Fun and games to make it more enjoyable. 

As you can all see by the newsletter header, the works have already started on our new synthetic infield. The old synthetic infield was a bit worse for 

the wear due to the shifting grounds underneath and also due to the repairs that needed doing each season. There will be some other minor works 

done at the same time and all being well, we will have a wonderful new top grade surface to train and play on prior to the summer 20-21 season.           

Stuart Clayton has been kind enough to photograph and to record the works as they progress, so if you are interested, please visit our Facebook 

page for regular updates.  

In the meantime, we wish you all the best in this off season of sorts, no doubt some of those odd jobs around the house might now get done.              

Below we will have a couple of fun categories for our members that we may change up each month.  GO EAGLES !!  

S U N S H I N E   B A S E B A L L   C L U B - Since 1938 
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Eagles News April Edition 2020 

WHOõS ON THIRD ? . . . .  A BIG RED TRUCK ! 

Eagles Fun files are as follows: 

* Training sheet                       

* Baseball drill sheet            

* Baseball Knowledge                        

* Baseball word find              

* Baseball colour in sheet    

* Eagles Who am I comp               

* Baseball Puzzle                   

* Eagles Teams spot the ball 

Back in 1938, the inaugural game for 

Sunshine Baseball Club took place 

against Ivanhoe and the first ever 

home run was hit by Tom Fox.         

The home run was not allowed, as he 

did not touch all of the bases as he ran 

home. Sunshine went on to win the 

game 25 to 7. This is a good lesson for 

all you young Eagles out there, make 

sure you step on all of the bases, as if 

you donôt, you might be unlucky too. 

I was born in 1975, and started playing baseball at the 
age of 6 before retiring in 2018. I was introduced to 
baseball by my father and played for Sunshine from 1983 
to 2001. My preferred fielding positions are short stop, 
or left field. I have represented junior State teams and 
have played in winter carnivals for other clubs. Awards I 
have received at Sunshine were junior hitting awards and 
MVP for the seconds. The greatest player that I have 
ever played with, was Greg Wiltshire  and my most        
influential coach was Phil Allen. I coached juniors while 
at Sunshine and my most memorable moment while 
playing at Sunshine was in 1999 when Turtle (Peter Kyle) 
hit a home run at Doncaster.     !ƴǎǿŜǊ ƴŜȄǘ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ 



Dear Parents, families and friends, to keep your children active and           

interested in baseball over the following months, we will be doing             

fortnightly publications of the below files. The files are attached to this       

e-mail and are be in PDF format that you can easily download.                     

If your child would like to participate and send the answers and          

entries into glennjmg@hotmail.com they will then be published in the 

monthly  Eagles Newsletter. Thank you and all Stay Safe. Regards SBC. 

TEE-ROOKIE BALL 

FALCONS VULTURES 

INTERMEDIATE JUNIOR LEAGUE 
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